
 

Dear Tagish resident, 

Last fall, DataPath Systems conducted a survey on behalf of the Southern
Lakes Resort concerning the maintenance and possible improvement of Ten
Mile Road. The survey was aimed to get an idea of how the Tagish
community would feel about a possible upgrade of Ten Mile Road.

 One question asked whether Tagish residents would be willing to support
improvements and maintenance of the road, either in-kind or with a cash
contribution. This question quite unintentionally sparked some upset among
Tagish residents. 

Including the question in the survey was due to an unfortunate
misunderstanding. This question was aimed solely at the immediate
neighbours of the Resort who share the road with the Resort on a daily basis
and who would benefit from improvements to Ten Mile Road. Due to the
misunderstanding, this question was instead asked to all residents of Tagish.

 It is important to the Resort to apologize to the community for the false
impression this survey has created. The Southern Lakes Resort is aware that
access to the resort is their sole responsibility and the Resort has never
expected the community to contribute resources to road improvement.

Sorry for the inconvenience and  the misunderstanding between ourselves
and the Resort on the questions to include on the survey.

Donna and Mike Larsen
DataPath Systems
Canadian phone: 844.415-4601 (Toll free)

U.S.A. phone: 575.415-4601
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